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As the Chair of NABL’s Securities Law and Disclosure Committee, Brian was one of the principal authors of NABL’s 
comment letter relating to the SEC’s public statement and request for public input on climate change disclosures.  The 
letter addresses climate change disclosures and related risks as they apply to the municipal securities market.
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